
 

 

 

 

 

The Hennell Award 2023/24 
Celebrating innovation and excellence in dementia care 

In memory of the late Brian Hennell, his wife June has kindly sponsored the 
Hennell Award for Innovation and Excellence in Dementia Care. 

Call for nominations 

The call for nominations for the 2023/24 award is now open 

This award is to celebrate the achievements of an individual or team who 
have shown their ability to implement positive change for people living 

with dementia. 

Who can be nominated? 

The Hennell Award is open to anyone who has attended an online or in-
person course facilitated by the Association for Dementia Studies. This 
could include: 

 Courses for professional groups or organisations 

 The Postgraduate Certificate in Person-Centred Dementia Studies and 
the individual modules within it 

 The Postgraduate Award 

/courses/person-centred-dementia-studies-pg-cert
/courses/professional-development-expert-practice-in-delivering-person-centred-dementia-care-pg-award
http://www.worcester.ac.uk/discover/the-hennell-award.html
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